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cleanair@cleanairtas.com

From: cleanair@cleanairtas.com

Sent: Friday, 15 December 2023 13:26

To: 'humanethics@unsw.edu.au'

Subject: RE: HC200477: The BREATHE Study

Importance: High

Leonne Thompson 

Human Research Manager 

Research Ethics Compliance Support Office 

 

 

Good a�ernoon, Leonne 

 

Can you please advise me the outcome of the Execu#ve’s review in rela#on to surgical masks being used in the 

BREATHE study? 

 

Thanks for your help. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Clive Sto- 

 

 

 

 

From: cleanair@cleanairtas.com <cleanair@cleanairtas.com>  

Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 11:01 AM 

To: 'DVCR RECS Human Ethics' <humanethics@unsw.edu.au> 

Subject: RE: HC200477: The BREATHE Study 

 

Leonne Thompson 

Human Research Manager 

Research Ethics Compliance Support Office 

 

 

Dear Leonne Thompson, 

 

Thank you for your email. 

 

I can do no more than repeat what I have already said. 

 

There is urgency to act on this ma-er to mi#gate any ongoing harm to surgical mask par#cipants. 

 

I must know by COB today when you will have a meaningful response to me 

 

Thank you. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Clive Sto- 


